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St. Margaret Church 
1098 Pawtucket Avenue   Rumford, RI  02916 

Phone: 401-438-3230    Fax: 401-438-4221 

Email: office-stmargaretchurch@cox.net 

www.stmargaretchurch.org 

Office Hours: Weekdays 9 a.m.—3 p.m. (closed Wed.)  

Schedule for Mass and Sacraments 
 

Saturday Vigil:  5:00 p.m.  

Sunday:  8:00 a.m.  10:00 a.m.  12:00 noon 

Monday-Friday:  8:00 a.m. (preceded by praying of the Rosary at 7:30 a.m.) 
                 

Baptism: Call the parish office to register for sacramental preparation and monthly baptism. 

Reconciliation: Saturday, 4:15-4:45 or by appointment. 

Marriage: See a parish priest at least 8-12 months prior to the date of marriage. 

Anointing the Sick: Please notify the parish office. 

Holy Orders: Please see a parish priest or go to www.catholicpriest.com 

Parish Registration: Every family in the parish should be registered. New families (including newly 
married) should register by completing a parish registration form available at church or online.  

 

Our parish vitality depends on all Catholics registering as parish members. 



February 17—23 
SATURDAY         5:00 P.M.       5th Anniversary Mass for Philip O’Dowd, by family 

SUNDAY           8:00 A.M.      1st Anniversary Mass for Ronald Champagne, by family 

                               10:00 A.M.     Memorial Mass for Norman & Helen Leprade, by family 

                         12:00 P.M.     Memorial Mass for Nancy Amaral, by family 
    
  MONDAY          8:00 A.M.      Memorial Mass for  the Hunt, Keough & Connelly Families 

TUESDAY          8:00 A.M.      Memorial Mass for Julia Langello, by family 

WEDNESDAY    8:00 A.M.      Memorial Mass for Rev. Francis Craig, (Pastor, St. Margaret Church  1910—1915) 

THURSDAY    8:00 A.M.      Mass for the Parishioners of St. Margaret’s 
FRIDAY             8:00 A.M.      5th Anniversary Mass for Everett McKinnon, by family 
 

February 24—25 
SATURDAY         5:00 P.M.       Memorial Mass for Raul DeCarvalho, by family 

SUNDAY           8:00 A.M.      Birthday remembrance for Anthony Moretti, by daughter 

                               10:00 A.M.     Memorial Mass for Eugene, Rita & Suzanne McPeake, by family 

                         12:00 P.M.     Memorial Mass for Nancy Amaral, by family 

St. Margaret Church     Rumford, RI 

Announcements  

 
 

 Bishop Hendricken Open House will be held on Sunday, March 4th from noon—3;00 p.m.  Information on the 

academics, college placement, athletic and extracurricular activities will be available.  The entrance exam for 

prospective 8th, 9th or 10th grade students will be held on Saturday, April 7th, at 8:30 a.m.  For more information, 

please call the Admissions Office at 739-3450 ext. 162. 

 Weather Alert: If schools in East Providence are DELAYED or CLOSED, due to inclement weather, weekday Mass 

that day  is cancelled for public safety.  

 Cold and Flu Season: As we enter the cold and flu season, this seems an appropriate time to suspend the reception 

of the chalice at  Mass   If you have a bad cold or flu, you are dispensed from the Sunday Mass obligation. Also, at the 

Sign of Peace, simply acknowledge your fellow parishioners with a friendly nod or gesture. PLEASE DO NOT 

SHAKE HANDS DURING THIS FLU SEASON.  Hand disinfectant is available at all the doors of the Church.  

 The office will be closed on Monday, February 19 due to the Holiday. 
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The Catholic Community of  

  St. Margaret’s celebrates  the baptism of: 
 

 Zara Sofia D’Souza, daughter of Karl and Amy 

 Bronx Vosburgh, son of  Eben and Sarah 

 Parker David Williamson, son of Brian and Tayla 
 

Welcome to our family of faith. 

 
 

 

Please remember in your  prayers 

Thomas Moran and Robert Clark 

whose funerals were celebrated this week. 

St. Patrick’s / St. Joseph’s Days Celebration, March 17 / 6:30 to 9:00  

The St. Patrick’s/St. Joseph’s Day Celebration at the Wannamoisett Country Club will be a fun and cas-

ual affair, perfect for mingling with fellow parishioners you may not see very often.  Corn beef sliders, 

sausage/peppers, Irish/Italian Flag tri-color pasta salad, desserts, coffee, and a Beer Garden offering Harp 

and Smithwick beers on tap.     Pick up a reservation form on your way out of church or contact the parish office at: office-

stmargaretchurch@cox.net  Donɀt wait!  Reserve your table nowȱɯseating is limited! 



The First Sunday of Lent 

St. Margaret Parish Ministries 

ƖƔƕƛ—ƖƔƕƜɯFaith Formation 

Information 

 

Grades 1-6 and 7-8  Faith Formation  

Classes meet Sunday mornings 8:30-9:45 AM  

Grades 1-8  
 

Class:  February 25 
 
 
 

Confirmation I Sessions: 
 

Please pick up schedule for the spring session. Copies 

are available for students near the sign in book at 

church. Schedules are also available on line under, Faith 

Formation, Program Information. 
 

Please note that in the event of 

inclement weather, Faith Formation 
may be cancelled.  Please watch 

WJAR10 or WPRI12 for any 

cancellation notices, or checkout the 

parish website (stmargaretchurch.org) 

                ST. MARGARET SCHOOL NEWS 

Angels for the Homeless-Thank You! 

Thank you to all the parishioners and CCD 

students who participated in our Angels for the Homeless 

campaign for Breadlines!  Together with the school, 132 

angels were decorated and almost $700.00 raised!  Thank 

you very much!  

St. Margaret's: Catholic and Caring! 

LENT 2018 

Lenten series  

 
Our newly ordained priests will offer a Lenten reflection 

on “People of the Passion.” 
 

Sunday, March 11 at 7 PM-Fr. Joseph Brice  

Mon., March 12 at 7 PM- Fr. Stephen Battey 

Tues. March 13 at 7 PM- Fr. Brian Morris  
 

 

Lenten Observances at St. Margaret Parish 
 

Daily Mass: Monday-Friday at 8:00 AM 

Stations of the Cross: Thursdays at 7:00 PM 

Confessions –Saturdays at 4-4:45 PM 

A Day of Confessions: Sat., March 3, 9AM – Noon 3ÏÐÚɯ

ÞÐÓÓɯÚÌÙÝÌɯÈÚɯÛÏÌɯ×ÈÙÐÚÏɯ×ÌÕÈÕÊÌɯÚÌÙÝÐÊÌɯÍÖÙɯ+ÌÕÛ 

Lenten Rice Bowl: Please consider  this worthy Lenten 

practice.  Rice Bowls are available at the doors .   

 

Lentin Fast and Abstinence  Regulations 

Abstinence from meat on the Fridays of Lent (for those 

14 and older) is required by Church law.  Also, Good 

Friday is a dat of fasting: those between the ages of 18 and 

59 should eat less, meaning, take no solid food between 

meals and only one full meal that day. Serious health 

conditions excuse a person from these percepts. 

 

 

       

 

 

2018 CATHOLIC CHARITY APPEAL 

ɁFaith and Good Worksɂ 

Have you given prayerful consideration to your gift for the 

2018 Catholic Charity Appeal?  Won’t you help us by being 

the “Hands of Christ” in supporting the people and the 

work of the Diocese of Providence? 

  

Many of you have responded to the Catholic Charity 

Appeal mailing from Bishop Tobin.  On behalf of those 

served by the ministries and services funded by the 

Catholic Charity Appeal, we thank you for your gifts. 

  

If you have not made a gift to this year’s Appeal, you will 

be able to do so through our in-pew solicitation which 

will take place on the weekends of  March 3/4 and 10/11.  

Our parish goal is to attain 100% participation – a goal 

that can only be reached with your sacrificial help and 

support.  All gifts, regardless of size, help to make a 

difference in the lives of so many individuals.  



February 18, 2018 

Wknd of  February 10-11 2017 2018 

# of budgets used Ɩƕƕ ƕƜƛ 

Checks, envelopes $6,079.00 $4,117.00 

Loose 270.00 345.00 

Children’s envelopes   

# EFT participants ƕƗƕ ƕƘƔ 

Faith Direct—EFT $2,345.90 $2,624.12 

TOTAL OFFERTORY $8,694.90 $7,086.12 

Sincere thanks to all who continue regular financial 
support for St. Margaret Parish. 

 

 

The Bread of Life Food Pantry  
Located at  

   Newman Congregational Church 
 

  The Pantry is open the second and fourth Tuesdays 

of each month. In the event of bad weather, the 

pantry will not open as scheduled if the East 

Providence schools are dismissed early or are closed 

for the day. For more information, call 401-434-4742.  
 Upcoming Pantry Hours:  February 27  March 13, 27 from 

5  to 7 P.M. 
 

Automate your Giving!   

Would you like to simplify your life?  Join the many parishioners 

who have automated their giving using Faith Direct.  Enroll 

online today at www.faithdirect.net.  Our church code is RI118. 

Don’t have access to the internet?  Pick up paper enrollment 

form at the church entrance or stop by the parish office during 

office hours.  

                KEEP THE HEAT ON 

Bishop Tobin has once again kicked off his annual 

“Keep the Heat On” challenge to help struggling 

families with heating assistance when all other 

public and private means to keep families warm during the 

winter have been exhausted. This year, the Diocese has made it 

possible to donate by text message: to donate $10, text HEAT to 

27722. To donate $25, text HEATRI to 27722.     If you know of 

someone in need of heating assistance, please visit:   

www.heatri.com or call 401-421-7833 x107 for additional 

information. 
 



February 18, 2018 
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     Driven.  The word is used in Mark’s Gospel today as a 

verb…”The Spirit drove Jesus into the desert, and he 

remained there for forty days, tempted by Satan.”  Jesus 

was propelled to engage in a dangerous confrontation with 

evil. Today’s presentation is not as detailed as it is in 

Matthew or Luke.  It’s tight, brief and to the point.  

 The word, however, can also be an adjective.  He/she is 

driven in their mission to feed the poor.  Here, the dynamic 

is from within; a value, trait, virtue that motivates every 

action of the person’s being.  In this terse passage today, I 

would argue it is not a question of either/or, but both/and. 

 This post-baptism action of the Spirit drives Jesus to his 

very first confrontation with the powers of evil.  He 

emerges prepared to confront demons, to heal the sick, and 

to forgive sinners.  After the symbol forty days (like the 

forty years the Hebrews wandered in the desert), Jesus 

emerges now but he is driven from within to proclaim the 

Kingdom of God.  His mission is clear and his purpose is 

now revealed.  As the Son of God, Jesus always knew that 

his mission was to die for us in order to set us truly free as 

children of God.  He begins his redemptive mission after 

this temptation in the desert. 

 This Lenten journey is a total forty days (Sundays are 

not counted in the total.)  The traditional three pillars are 

prayer (daily Mass, Scripture reading, rosary, Stations of 

the Cross, etc.), fasting (from food, television, internet, 

alcohol, idleness), and charitable giving (donation to the 

Bread of Life Food Pantry, the Catholic Charity Appeal, 

donation of your time to parish or school) are ways to 

personalize our Lenten journey.  Don’t just do something 

during Lent; become a more devoted, driven Catholic!   

 Driven…an action and a description, a verb and an 

adjective.  My prayer is that all of us at St. Margaret Parish 

engage the Lenten Season with purpose and direction.  Our 

Catholic goal is to pass through our own desert of human 

temptation to the mystery of new life at Easter on April 1st!  

Be creative and live Lent with a renewed mind, heart and 

soul. 

     ~See you on the journey… 

     Monsignor Darcy   

             


